
Hola! 
  
For those who could not make it to the meeting on Thursday here is what we discussed: 
  
- We had a vote and we have decided to have our Spanish club t shirts the color navy. You can 
email Meghan your t shirt size if you have not already done so.  
  
- Just a reminder if you have not paid dues they are 5 dollars for new members and 3 dollars for 
returning members. 
  
- Our next Forest Hills visit will be March 25th. We have decided to cancel the March 4th visit 
because of Spring break. 
  
- March 22nd at 6:30 we will be having a dinner/movie night at Meghan's house. Meghan will be 
sending directions soon. 
  
- Tuesday March 3rd the fundraising tables will be set up Randall Library. We still need people 
to volunteer to be there from either 12- 1pm or 1-2pm, if you can make it please email Meghan! 
  
- Also reminder April 24th Relay for Life! Don't forget to register! 
  
Espero verlos despues de las vaccaciones de spring break! 
 


